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Charlie Humphries has been admitted to a VA Hospital with lung and kidney problems. See 
the Chaplain's page for more details and a prayer request for Charlie and his family.  
 
Our Quartermaster, Al Iller is dealing with MYASTHENIA GRAVIS. See the Chaplain's page 
for details and a prayer request.  
 
Just a reminder - annual dues are past due in February. If your name is no longer on the 
Membership page, then you have most likely overlooked you dues payment. Chuck is looking 
for your check.  
 
Attention: see the updates regarding the 2006 VLOA Reunion on the Reunion page, including 
the downloadable Registration Form. 


